

## GERALD E. CONNOLLY

May 6, 2020

Dear Aycha,

I would like to congratulate you on your election to City Comptroller in Milwaukee, Wisconsin. Becoming just the 12th Turkish American elected to public office is truly historic.

I also applaud your dedication and commitment to public service. It is one of our most noble callings. It is my sincere hope that your success will inspire other members of your community to consider running for public office.

Congratulations again on your election, and I wish you much success as the new Chief Financial Officer for a great American city.

Sincerely,

Gerald E. Connolly

Member of Congress

11<sup>th</sup> District, Virginia